
 
 
 

NOTICE AND CANCELLATION  
OF THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING  

OF THE CULTURAL ARTS COMMITTEE  
NOVEMBER 10, 2016 

6:45 P.M. 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Costa Mesa Cultural Arts 
Committee, scheduled for Thursday, November 10, 2016 at 6:45 p.m. in Conference Room 1A, 
City Hall, 77 Fair Drive, Costa Mesa, has been cancelled.   
 

  

The Committee is scheduled to meet next on Thursday, December 8, 2016 at 6:45 p.m. in 
Conference Room 1A, City Hall, 77 Fair Drive, Costa Mesa. 
 
DATED this 4th day of November, 2016. 
 
 
 
          Ashley Ocasio                    
Ashley Ocasio, Assistant Recreation Supervisor 
 
 
For questions or concerns please contact:   

Call: (714) 327-7527 or 
  E-mail:  ashley.ocasio@costamesaca.gov  
 
 
  
 
  
 


